06.02.2013 

Editor in Chief

Mediterranean Journal of Hematology and Infectious Diseases 
We enclose the letter to the editor entitled “Sphingomonas paucimobilis infections in children: nosocomial versus community acquired infections" for your consideration for publication in Mediterranean Journal of Hematology and Infectious Diseases. We will greatly appreciate, if you kindly consider of it to your readers.
We have read the current 'Guidelines for Authors' and will comply with the instructions and accept the conditions set down therein. It has been prepared according to each and every one of the manuscript rules.

All the named authors have seen and agreed to the submitted version of paper. The undersigned authors warrant that the article is original, has not been submitted elsewhere at the present time, and has not been previously published. We also transfer all copyright ownership of the manuscript entitled above to Mediterranean Journal of Hematology and Infectious Diseases if the work is published. We would like to kindly inform you that the authors have no direct or indirect commercial, financial incentive associated with publishing this report. None  of  the authors  has  any  potential  financial  conflict  of  interest  related  to  this manuscript.
Please feel free to edit this in whatever way you think would be appropriate for your readership. 

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

Nuri Bayram, M.D. 
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